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Practice Update, Fall 2019 

Great news! We are Remodeling and expanding your dental office! 

We are excited to announce that we are remodeling and adding more rooms to your dental office. You 

will notice when you visit us in the next few months that we are under construction. By expanding the 

number of dental operatories, we hope to better accommodate our growing dental family and to stay 

on the cutting edge of the latest dental technologies and services.  We anticipate the project to be 

completed by the end of the year. 

We would also like to take this opportunity sincerely thank Dr. Kathy Kim who has been with our 

practice since 2016.  Dr. Kim is opening her own practice in Columbia and will be phasing out of North 

Potomac Smiles over the next several weeks.  Dr. Kim has thoroughly enjoyed treating and getting to 

know many of you and would like to thank you for trusting her with your dental care. As we wish her all 

the best, we would like to introduce Dr. Sharon Mathew to our practice. Dr. Mathew shares the same 

philosophy and core ideals of our practice. 

Dr. Mathew graduated Cum Laude from S.U.N.Y Buffalo School of Dental Medicine in 2010. After dental 

school, Dr. Mathew completed a 1-year Residency at St Joseph’s Hospital, Syracuse, NY, where she 

gained further training in general and cosmetic dentistry, emergencies, surgeries and implant 

restorations. She was in private practice in Michigan and moved to Maryland in 2014. Dr. Mathew has 

participated in many continuing education courses and volunteered at Mission of Mercy in Maryland. 

She is an active member of the local, State and National Dental Associations. In her free time, Dr. 

Mathew likes to spend her time with her husband and two daughters. She enjoys music, movies, 

international cuisine and travel. 

Last but not least, Dr. Kodsi and his wife Sara, along with their son Owen are excited to announce that 

they are expecting a baby girl in October. The newest Kodsi is due on October 17 and we can’t wait to 

meet her.  If you have an appointment with Dr. Kodsi around that time period, please be advised that it 

may be moved to another time slot due to his paternity leave. 

We hope this announcement letter has found you in good health and spirit.  We are ever so grateful for 

your loyalty, support and generous referrals. 
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